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~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
1.   Call for Papers – NQ Conference Mackay – 19 July
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
The qldwater North Queensland Conference will be held at the Mackay Entertainment Centre on Wednesday 19 July 2017.  The full day conference is being run in conjunction with the AWA NQ Branch Conference being held on 20-21 July. 
 
We are calling for North Queensland relevant technical and other presentations to fill 20 minute slots.  qldwater conferences are an informal opportunity for networking, updates on what’s impacting Queensland’s water and sewerage service providers, and technical presentations. 

We are particularly interested to hear about interesting projects and technical presentations from members, or organisations that can co-present relevant case studies with members. We aim to make the process as easy as possible: you only need to provide us with a brief outline now and a PowerPoint on the day if accepted.    

If you are interested in presenting at this event, please email Heather Gold at hgold@qldwater.com.au.    

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
2.   QUICK LINKS – ASSOCIATED ORGANISATIONS EVENTS & ANNOUNCEMENTS
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
1. pH Water Consultants Pty Ltd are holding a new course "Monitoring and Optimisation of Activated Sludge and Nutrient Reduction" presented by A/Prof Helen Stratton and Peter Griffiths.  The course will be held 26-30 June 2017 on the Sunshine Coast.   Delegates who attend and successfully complete the assessment items for the course can receive RPL towards their Cert III or IV. Registration is now open at www.pHwater.com.au. 

1. DBYD and CCF are hosting a Charity Ball which focuses on getting industry together and help raise much needed funds for Act for Kids.  The ball is being held on Friday 12 May at the RNA Showgrounds.  The night includes a 3 course dinner, 5 hour beverage package and a night of entertainment.  For more details and registration, please visit:  https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/queensland-charity-ball-may-2017-tickets-30103713016. 
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